
Miss Jacque1iae Na1badian 
65 Mostore Street 
New York, N.Y. 10014 

Dear Miss Nal adian: 

June 27, 1974 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation 
of $100.00 which you were kind enough to give to St. 
Vartan Cathed al as an Easter offering. 

Our recelpt o.18652 is enclosed herewith. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Primate's Secretary 


